
Worship Schedule 
 

June 4 10 am Morning Prayer with Barb Reszko 
 

June 11 10 am Holy Eucharist with Rev. Robert Gahler 
 

June 18 10 am Holy Eucharist with Rev. Robert Gahler 
 

Please Note:  
 

Beginning June 18th, our service will move to the 

Fellowship Hall due to the summer heat. 

The flowers on the altar are given  

to the Glory of God by 

Scott & Susan Hendricks 

in celebration of 40 years of marriage. 

June 4, 2023 

We are so glad you have joined us today!  Please take a 

minute to grab your name tag off the rack in the 

narthex before the service.   Need a name tag?  Sign the 

sheet provided near the name tag rack.  
 

Children of all ages are welcome in worship! Crayons, 

pencils, activities and a children’s bulletin are available 

in the Children’s Corner, located in the narthex.  This 

area can also be used during the service. 
 
 

A parent & child meeting is TODAY after the service in 

the Commons Room.  We’ll discuss the 

past Christian Education year and plan & 

brainstorm for the year to come in 

September!  Parents (or grandparents), 

please plan to attend with your kids.  
 

All are invited to come enjoy 

fellowship, dinner and a book 

discussion! For June, we are 

reading Remains of the Day by 

Kazuo Ishiguro. We will meet 

Monday, June 19th at 6:00 pm at 

the home of Judy Cattran.  RSVP to 

Judy: jncattran@hotmail.com or 

(419) 343-6825. 

The family we are sponsoring is now due to arrive in 

the U.S. by July 1st.  We are getting their home ready 

with your kind donations. We’re still in need of child 

car seats for the children.  Please see the list in the hall 

for details.  
 

If you signed up to donate an item, please bring it to 

the church as soon as possible. Call either Barb 

Malkoski (419-389-2851) or Sarah Schendel (419-270-

4780) if you forgot what you signed up for.  THANK 

YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY! 
 

We would love to resume our 

beloved tradition of offering 

lemonade and cookies after the 

morning service in the summer 

months, beginning June 18th.  If 

you’re interested in being a host, see 

the sign-up sheet & list of duties on 

the hall bulletin board. 
 

Hosts provide the cookies and help set-up and serve.  

If you wish to provide a snack other than cookies, you 

are welcome to! 
 

 

          A NOTE FOR FAMILIES 

   Ukrainian Family Update 

DINNER + BOOK CLUB 

PARENT & CHILD MEETING 
“PUNCH ON THE LAWN” 



Across the church and around the world, we are hungry 

for revival and renewal. Join us for “It’s All About 

Love,” a church wide festival of worship, learning, 

community, and action for the Episcopal branch of the 

Jesus Movement, to be held Sunday, July 9 through 

Wednesday, July 12, at the Baltimore Convention 

Center.   
 

“It’s All About Love” is organized 

around three Jesus Movement 

festival “tents”: Evangelism, Racial 

Reconciliation, and Creation Care. 

Get ready for evening revival 

worship and daytime 

speakers, workshops, panels, and 

practice opportunities around the big tent themes. 

Stick with one tent or explore across the tents, 

following the themes of: worship and liturgy, 

formation, justice and advocacy, leadership, preaching, 

stewardship, and youth and children. 

 

Imani Driskell, former Director of Children’s Youth and 

Family Ministry at St. Michael’s in the Hills, will be 

presenting a workshop  at the Festival entitled “A Love-

Filled Ecumenical Vacation Bible 

School.”  Congratulations to Imani!  
 

For more information, visit:  

www.episcopalchurch.org/its-all-about-love/ 

 

June 9 Steve Wipfli 

June 10 Jillian Casey-DeBacker
  

 

Help us fill the basket!  Please donate 

nonperishable food items to support the 

local food bank. The basket is in the 

narthex.    Thank you! 
 

Common Grounds has wrapped up for the 

season.  Please let us know of any ideas you have for 

topics for 2023-2024 starting in the Fall.  We love to 

know of speakers, programs, or issues you would like 

to learn more about.  Contact Sarah Schendel: 

schensar@sbcglobal.net 
 

Masterworks Chorale will conclude their 50th 

anniversary season with a performance of music that 

illuminates community, relationships, and the feeling 

of home. They will deepen the celebration and 

connection to home by welcoming former members 

and conductors back as they cap off their celebratory 

season.  
 

Former Chorale Artistic Director, Donna Tozer Wipfli 

will lead the Chorale in “Sing Me to Heaven,” by 

Daniel Gawthrop. The Chorale’s longest serving 

director, Donna led the choir from 1990 to 2013. 

(Donna is also a member of St. Michael's in the Hills!)  

Visit www.masterworkstoledo.com to purchase tickets. 
 

UPCOMING BIRTHDAYS 

FEED YOUR NEIGHBOR 

Guests & Visitors: 
 

We would love to hear from you!   

Scan the QR code and fill out our visitor 

card online, or reach for a pew card 

available in each row and place your 

completed card in the offering plate. 
 

We’re glad you visited St. Michael’s! 

“IT’S ALL ABOUT LOVE” 

MASTERWORKS CONCERT 

COMMON GROUNDS 


